[image: image2.png]ANVIPCO





January 23, 2025

Ms. Nancy Marconi

Registrar

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Re:
EB-2024-0199 Vulnerability Assessment and System Hardening 
AMPCO’s Comments on the Draft Vulnerability Assessment Report and Toolkit

Dear Ms. Marconi:
In accordance with the OEB’s letter dated December 17, 2024, attached please find AMPCO’s comments on the Draft Vulnerability Assessment Report and Toolkit. 

Best Regards,
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Shelley Grice

Consultant

c/o AMPCO
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